
 

 

September 8, 2020 

 

Dear Catholic School Community:  

 

We have released two public service announcements for you on the diocesan website 

(​www.scd.org​). A picture is worth a thousand words, and these videos tell the story of the 

coming school year in motion, from the perspective of both our students and our teachers. 

 

The first video, “A Day at School,” shows you what a school day looks like in one of our 

schools per our return-to-school plan. Here is the link: ​https://youtu.be/fVMm2j0m1uE 

 
In the second video, “Dual Delivery,” two of our teachers talk about delivering instruction to 

students in class and at home at the same time: ​https://youtu.be/zLXc0CbxuNw​. This 

Thursday, those teachers will host a webinar for their colleagues.  

 

I would like to extend my gratitude to Father Larry Beck, Principal Denise Remick, and the 

Holy Trinity School Ministry faculty, staff, parents, and students for their hospitality, and 

to Tim Bradshaw of Bezin Media for filming these videos.  

 

Thank you for choosing Catholic education.  

 

Peace, 

 

Lincoln Snyder 

Superintendent and Executive Director of Schools 

The Diocese of Sacramento 
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